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Jeans for Genes Day 
Thank you for supporting this appeal.  Altogether we raised an amazing £285.89 for this very worthwhile 
charity which supports research into genetic diseases as well as supporting children and their families who 
are affected by genetic disorders. The children have learnt a great deal about the difficulties some children 
with genetic disorders experience and how a variety of charities support them and their families. Thank you 
very much for helping us to make a difference. 

Payment for Beehive Before and After School Club 
A reminder that all breakfast club invoices should be paid in full a week after they have been issued unless a 
previous agreement is in place, for example, payment by childcare vouchers.   

You should all have made a payment towards your after school club invoice which will put you in credit by at 
least one week.  

Term Dates 
We have today sent out a list of planned dates for your diary.  We will try to keep to these dates but sometimes 
it is necessary to make changes due to circumstances that are beyond our control.  Where a change has to be 
made, we will always try to give you as much notice as possible.  These dates are intended to highlight 
forthcoming events and further information will be relayed nearer the time, if necessary. 

Important Date:  Friday 06 December – School Closing at 1.30pm for Christmas Fayre 
You will notice that this year we are having our annual fayre on a Friday at 2.00pm which is resulting in the 
school closing at 1.30pm.  We have done this as it has become increasingly difficult for the PTFA to get enough 
volunteers to run the stalls and to help tidy up afterwards.  In this way all staff are able to run a stall.  The 
children will therefore have lunch at school and we need you to collect them at 1.30pm.  The Christmas Fayre 
will start at 2.00pm.  Please note that the Beehive After School Club will not be running on this day and no 
charge will be made.  This will also affect children who attend from Purbrook Junior School.   

Reporting Absence 
A reminder that as well as telephoning the school, you can also report your child’s absence via a company 
called Studybugs which enables you to go online via a phone or computer to report your child’s absence 
securely. To get the free Studybugs app, or register on their website go to (https://studybugs.com/about/parents).  
If your child is unwell it is your responsibility to inform the school of this. 

Forest School Sessions:  
Timetable for this half term was sent out with the 06 September Flier.  Paper copies are on the notice boards 
by the North Door and the South Door.  You are also able to check the timetable by clicking the following link:  
Autumn A Timetable 

Lunch Menu 
Next Week’s Menu will be:  Week 2. Please click on the following link to access the menu online: menu.  Paper 
copies are on the notice boards by the North Door and the South Door and in Wagtails’ Class window.  

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher    

https://studybugs.com/about/parents
https://www.purbrook-inf.hants.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/09/Forest-School-timetable-up-to-half-term.pdf
http://www3.hants.gov.uk/hc3s/hc3s-primary/primarymenu.htm

